Mr. R. Grant Director of Employees Relations University of British Columbia.

Dear Mr. Grant

Re: HAWKINS Maternity Leave Grievance Article 30.07 CA

At the April 22/76 Union Grievance University Labour Committee's meeting, there was a resolution of the Hawkins maternity leave grievance.

You indicated to our committee that the language of the collective agreement was quite clear, and said that the women involved were entitled to the two weeks pay.

The 15 May 1975 was the recognised date for back pay, and that all those women (approximately 12) awaiting a decision would receive the two weeks pay.

In light of the above the Grievance Committee would like confirmation of the resolution in writing from the University.

Yours truly

Marcel Dionne Chairperson of Grievance Committee AUCE LOCAL I.

ec. Mr. W.L. Clark Assistant Director Employees Relations.

Fribano